
BOARD POLICY  Fees Charged to the Board for Patient Records 
General 
 
 
POLICY: It is the policy of the Maine State Board of Nursing that the Board will pay 
reasonable costs of records requested.  The Board will review fees charged that are not 
considered reasonable by staff. 
 
HISTORY:  Health and Welfare, 22 M.R.S.A. §1711-A (Fees charged for records), also 
referenced in Worker's Compensation statute 39-A M.R.S.A. §208, 209 
 
EFFECTIVE DATE: March 29, 2018 
 


